
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: Peace Pole Placement 
 
DATE: November 5, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
After reviewing various sites it was determined that the area in front of the 
footbridge downstream from the swan pond would be an excellent location for the 
Peace Pole. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Approve the placement of the Peace Pole in the area in front of the footbridge 
downstream from the swan pond . 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion approving the placement of the Peace Pole in the 
area in front of the footbridge downstream from the swan pond . 
 
 
 

           AR


